
Mt Martha Primary 
Principal 
Mr Martin Page 
 
Assistant Principals 
Mr Hugh O’Brien 
Mrs Karen Walker 
 
Mt Martha Primary  
Contact Details 
37-55 Glenisla Dve or  
PO Box 139 
Mt Martha  Vic  3934 
 
Reception 
5974 2800  
 
Fax 
5974 3634 
 
Absentee Reporting 
Lodge via Compass parent portal  
 
Website 
www.mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au 
 
Email 
mount.martha.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
 
Office Hours 
8.30am - 4.15pm  
Monday - Friday 
 
OSHCP - Out of School Hours Care 
Program 
0407 438 858 
Coordinator - Gillian Reid 
 
PSW Uniform Shop at MMPS 
Tuesdays 
8.45am - 9.45am 
Thursdays 
3.00-4.00pm 
Cash, credit card & EFTPOS   
only. No cheques. 
1800 337 396 
Online Ordering: 
www.psw.com.au 
 
PSW Frankston 
21 Playne St, Frankston. 
03 9769 6510 
Tuesday - Friday only 
9.00am - 5.00pm. 
Saturdays 10.00am - 1.00pm 
 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

BANKSIA BULLETIN  -  August 30, 2018. 

Mt Martha Primary School strives to empower students to be active learners who make a positive  

impact in a changing world. 

Our Mission is to ensure high quality and engaging learning program that builds 

 on the capability of every student. 

 
2019 Student Supplies - Parents please look for individually addressed yellow 2019 Student 
Supply “Instructions & optionals letter” going home next Monday 3rd September with students. 
Please do not delay in contacting the office staff if you require any assistance with the ordering 
process on Compass (due Friday 19th October). Payment Plans available, see Compass for details.  

 

On Monday 3rd September the following will be published to Compass: 
 - 2018 Term 4 Events (see individual Event for due date). If your child will be absent for 
   an Event please notify the school office. 
 - 2019 Student Supply orders (due Friday 19th October)  
 - 2019 Year 6 Jumper orders (due Friday 19th October) 

 

Parent Opinion Survey - Thank you to those parents who have already completed the online 
Parent Opinion Surveys that were distributed to a random sample of our parents. The closing 
date has been extended until Sunday 2nd September. Thank you for your time to give us       
feedback. 

 

Hats On - As part of the Sun Smart policy hats are to be worn from the 1st September to the 
30th April. Next Monday 3rd September is the first school day where we will be expecting to see 
students back wearing their hats!  Students without hats are directed to play in the shaded area 
under the canteen roof.  

 

Trivia Night - Thank you to our fantastic SEC for their organisation of the very successful night 
Trivia Night last Saturday night.  The event was very well supported and was a lot of fun! Thanks 
also to businesses that supported the event with donations for prizes and the silent auction.  A 
list is included in the newsletter. Please try to repay their generosity with support where you 
can.  Finally, a huge thank you to Scott MacKay who did a fantastic job as MC and quizmaster. 

 

Father’s Day Breakfast - next Wednesday 5th September -  Please see the information in the 
newsletter.  Helpers are always required.  Please contact SEC members or fill out the form to 
assist. 

 

Book or Movie Character Dress Up Day - A reminder that next Tuesday 4th  September is the 
Book or Movie Character Dress Up Day where students can dress as their favourite book or    
movie character. A gold coin donation on the day will support the work of the Indigenous      
Literacy Foundation. We will be having a special assembly at 9.10am where we will be parading 
the costumes.   

 

Year 5 Camp - Our Year 5’s went on camp to Sovereign Hill yesterday and will be back on Friday.  
They will be participating in the early settler and mining town activities which will bring their 
inquiry unit to life. We expect a return at about 4pm on Friday.  Have a great time Year 5! 

 

Lost Property - We are a little over half way through the term and our collection of Lost Property 
is starting to build.  If your child has lost an item there is good chance it will be in Lost Property 
which is located near the rear doors to the Admin Building.  Timely also to check that all items 
are named and that the name is still legible. Thank you for your assistance as we are keen to 
reunite lost property back with its owners. 

 

Planning for 2019 - Our planning for 2019 really starts to gain momentum in the next few 
weeks as we begin to look at our class structures for next year.  Please let the Office know if you 
are leaving Mount Martha Primary School next year so we can work with our best estimates of 
enrolment at each year level.  Thank you. 
 
Kind regards,  
Martin Page, Principal. 



 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL NOTICES 

 

AUGUST  
 
 
Wednesday 29 - Friday 31  
Year 5 Camp to Sovereign Hill 
Students to arrive at school by 7.30am &  
return at 4.00pm on Friday  
 

 
Friday 31st   
Storytime Session 5 
2019 Prep Parents & Students 
9.30am - 10.30am in Staff Centre 
Bookings are essential 
 
 
SEPTEMBER 
 
Tuesday 4th  
Book or Movie Character Parade/
Dress Up Day in Gym  
Gold coin donation to support Indigenous   
Literacy Foundation 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 5th  
Father’s Day Breakfast  
7.30am-9.00am 
bookings essentials  
 
Year 6 excursion to Dromana Secondary  
College 
 
Thursday 6th  
District Athletics for selected students 
9.00am - 3.15pm Ballam Park, Frankston. 
 
Prep Kingswim 
0D & 0A: swim from 11.30 - 12noon 
0C & 0B:      swim from 12.00 - 12.30pm  
0E:  swim from 12.30 - 1.00pm 
 

Dates to Remember 

Coming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parents are reminded to log into the Compass 
Parent Portal to consent and/or pay by the 
due date.  
Please let the office know if your child will be 
away and/or will not be attending the event.  
Thank you. 

 
TERM DATES: 2018 

Term 1 29th January to 29th March  
Term 2 16th April to 29th June  

Term 3 16th July to 21st September  

Term 4 8th October to 21st December 
 

 

TERM DATES: 2019 

Term 1 29th January to 5th April  

Term 2 23rd April to 28th June  

Term 3 15th July to 20th September  

Term 4 7th October to 20th December 

 

 

STUDENT BANKING EVERY TUESDAY:  

COMPASS EVENT PAYMENT/CONSENT 
                          CALENDAR 

EVENT COST CLOSING 

DATE 

District Athletics 

(selected students) 

$13 03/09/2018 

Prep Craft Power $15.00 06/09/2018 

Yr1 Osborne PS $5.00 11/09/2018 

Year 3 Somers Camp $240 31/10/2018 

https://www.indigenousliteracyfoundation.org.au/home
https://www.costumebox.com.au/theme-costumes/the-wizard-of-oz-costumes-and-accessories.html?festivity=bookweek


SUNSMART NEWS  - HATS ON  SEPT 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sunsmart period begins on September 1. All children at MMPS are required to wear a 
school uniform Sunsmart hat whilst at school from Sept 1 to the end of April. It might be a 
good time to locate that hat in preparation for our Sunsmart period!  

 

During the sun protection times, use a combination of the five SunSmart steps: 

 SLIP on sun protective clothing that covers as much of your body as possible. 

 SLOP on SPF 30 or higher broad spectrum, water resistant sunscreen liberally at least 
20 minutes before sun exposure. Reapply every two hours when outdoors. We            
encourage parents to pack some sunscreen in their child/ren’s school bag so it can     
reapplied during the day.  

 SLAP on a broad brimmed hat (school uniform) that shades your face, neck and ears. 

 SEEK shade. 

 SLIDE on sunglasses that meet the Australian Standard AS/NZS 1067:2003. 

 

 

Thank you for you co-operation. 

 

 

From the Kids Matter team 

 



FATHER’ DAY BREAKFAST 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

—————————————————————————————————————————————— 

FATHER’S DAY BREAKFAST  - WED 5TH SEPTEMBER  

                               VOLUNTEER FORM 

 

 

NAME:  ______________________________  PHONE:  _______________________ 

ELDEST CHILD’S NAME: _________________  CLASS:  ________________________ 

TIME AVAILABLE: Please tick  √ 

   6.00am - 7.00am       7.00am - 8.00am       8.00am - 9.00am                9.00am - 10.00am   



SEC NEWS 

 

 



SEC NEWS 

 

 



LITERACY NEWS  

 

 



‘i sea, i care’ Ambassadors Report 

 

 

 

 

On August 21st we went to the Tanti Wetlands to learn about the drains, water quality and 
how important they are to looking after marine life and the oceans. We also studied     
creatures called invertebrates living in the wetlands. An invertebrate means these        
creatures do not have spines.  

Did you know that it cost nearly six million dollars to create 
the small Tanti Wetlands? Much bigger wetlands cost       
millions of dollars more!  While we were there we saw         
Melbourne Water empty a litter trap. The litter included 
leaves, plastic and general rubbish. The litter traps are      
designed to stop the rubbish and leaves going through the 
waterways system and ending up in the bay. In the pile of 
litter we noticed that majority of the items could be          

recycled!  The large amount of leaves can also cause a problem.  If you have too much leaf 
litter going into our waterways, when it breaks down it will create too many nutrients 
which causes blue green algae which is poisonous to marine life.  

Later on that day we traveled to Mornington beach to 
study where the rubbish in the drains ends up. We   
completed a litter audit where we recorded the amount 
of rubbish on the surface of the sand. This information 
will be added to a national database. We also cleaned 
up a small part of the beach and we were shocked at 
how much rubbish we collected in that short time.  

We were also were lucky enough to work with             
volunteers from the Dolphin Research  Institute and learnt how to use their special         
binoculars to search for dolphins, sadly we did not find any.  

On this excursion we found out about REDcycle. This               
organisation provides bins at supermarkets where you can 
put soft plastics (any plastic you can scrunch into a ball).    
REDcycle then take these plastics and make them into things 
like benches and outdoor settings. Many supermarkets like 
Coles and Woolworths have REDcycle bins. Isn’t it     amazing 
to think that the bread packet you threw out yesterday could 
become a bench or something just as useful today? 

Jackson, Thaila, Lola and Lucas 



 CYBERSAFETY NEWS 

 

 



 

 

 

On the 26th August Georgie competed in her first Equestrian Interschool competition at Boneo Park. This was the Interschool 
Dressage Series 3. 

Georgie competed on her Pony called “She’s Enchanting” AKA “Penny” in  the Primary Preparatory Class and she placed 1st and 
5th taking out Reserve Champion (coming first means she will score 20 points for the school overall). 

 

Congratulations and well done to Georgie and “Penny”! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPORT NEWS 

BANKING NEWS - EVERY TUESDAY ALL YEAR LEVELS 



COMMUNITY NOTICES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi, I am Jess, a prep Mum here at MMPS. I currently manage the Mt Eliza and Bonbeach farmers’ markets and I have been 
dreaming about bringing a farmers market to Mt Martha for years! The 'Pick My Project' grant came along and I realised this 
was my chance to dream big and make it happen. Now I need you, the local community to vote. 
 
The dream is to host a monthly farmers’ market at The Briars to bring the community together to buy locally and support their 
local farmers, producers, small businesses, and makers. There will be an assortment of stalls selling freshly harvested vegeta-
bles and fruits, honey, bread, meat, sauces, oils, preserved goods, wine, cheeses, cut flowers and plants, and of course great 
coffee! The goal is for this to be a sustainable #zerowaste event too. 
 
Please jump onto: https://pickmyproject.vic.gov.au 

For more information: https://sustainabletable.org.au/pick-pick-projectmt-martha-farmers-market/ 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram 

(Mt Martha Farmers Market) and please help me spread the word. 

Thank you! 

MOUNT MARTHA FARMERS’ MARKET  

https://pickmyproject.vic.gov.au
https://sustainabletable.org.au/pick-pick-projectmt-martha-farmers-market/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOLIDAY PROGRAMS 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STIRLING  TENNIS COACHING 

 MT  MARTHA TENNIS CLUB                                                    

Tennis….fun for life! Coordination, fitness and fun                               
Tennis lessons from only $16 per week                                                 

Hot Shots program 4-16yrs                                                                  
Adults Cardio program Mon-Fri 9.30am  

Extensive Holiday program running Term 3 holidays  

slingard8@bigpond.com or call Stirling 0411 082 723 
www.tennis.com.au/mtmarthatc 

Dr Peter Scott Orthodontist  

  Children & Adult Specialist Orthodontist                                       

Creating Beautiful Smiles  

13 Beach St, Frankston 3199                                                                            

PH: 9783 4511 

 

 

FAMILY FRIENDLY                                                                              

Open 7 days from noon  

LUNCH & DINNER  

Call 5974 4435                 2/42 Lochiel Ave, Mt Martha. 

DANCE CLASSES IN MT MARTHA: 

Ballet, Contemporary, Hip Hop 

Acrobatics, Kinder Dance,   

Jazz, Tap and Musical Theatre. 

 www.emmakamandance.com.au 

emmakaman@gmail.com 

Call Emma on: 0419 173 406 

ADVERTISING 

http://www.emmakamandance.com.au
mailto:emmakaman@gmail.com

